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Comments for Public Posting: We are trying to do the right thing and commute by bicycle. It is
very uneasy sometimes because of very unsafe conditions when
there isn't a designated bike lane. If there were more bike lanes,
I'm sure more people would take advantage of them and that
could lessen the problem of crowded roads. Green and healthy
life style. Win win.



